
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Maritime Link Workplace Training Initiative 

 

Description: The Qalipu Mi’kmaq First Nation Band will deliver training modules in core safety and 

workplace skills which will benefit our members and provide them with the skills to contribute to 

employment opportunities such as with the Nova Scotia Power Maritime Link (NSPML).   This project will 

involve partners from EmeraNL and the IBEW 1620.  The Qalipu Mi’kmaq First Nation Band is seeking 18 

members; both male and female, to undergo a series of training modules and project overview to better 

prepare them for employment opportunities with the NSPML Project.  This training initiative will 

increase their opportunity to be placed on site during this project.   

 

Location: St. George’s, NL 

 

Qualifications:   Candidates must be actively seeking employment and is willing and able to work.  This 

training initiative will have a particular emphasis on gender diversity and we aim to attract both 

aboriginal men and women into this program.   

 

Apply: This training initiative is over the course of two weeks and is anticipated to begin in early March. 

If you are interested in this opportunity, please apply with application, resume and covering letter to: 

    

Qalipu Mi’kmaq First Nation 

Attention: Ms. Kristina Duffy 

3 Church Street 

Corner Brook, NL   A2H 2Z4 

 

Or e-mail: kduffy@qalipu.ca with subject line “Maritime Link Workplace Training Initiative” 

 

Deadline: Applications must be received no later than Monday, February 17th, 2014 at 4:00 P.M. 

 

Thank you to all applicants who apply; however, only candidates selected for an interview will be 

contacted. 

 


